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Katie Chapman called the meeting to order at 3:03 pm. 

As the first order of business on the agenda, Katie opened the floor for committee chair nominations. Dave 

Chatterjee was elected chair of PRAC. 

Committee Chair Dave Chatterjee opened the floor for nominations of co-chair of PRAC.  Wes Clarke was 

elected co-chair. 

Allan Aycock, Senior Director for Accreditation explained the importance of the program review process to 

continuous improvement of programs at the University of Georgia and to compliance with requirements of the 

University System of Georgia and the University’s regional accreditor, the Southern Association of Colleges 

and Schools Commission on Colleges.  

Maggie Parker, Associate Director for Accreditation explained the current program review process, important 

dates and expectations for review teams, and the current process to evaluation student learning outcomes 

assessment practice.   

The PRAC Subcommittee on the Review Process led a discussion regarding the proposed recommendations for 

program review changes.  Group discussion centered on changes to streamline the program review process, 

integrate assessment evaluation, meet external reporting needs, engage Deans, and disseminate reports to 

faculty.  

PRAC approved the subcommittee recommendations, The Office of Accreditation and Institutional 

Effectiveness was charged by PRAC to create drafts for the revised program review process and a revised UGA 

Program Review Policy for consideration at an upcoming PRAC meeting.  

Katie Chapman explained the contents of the information packet handout. 

Katie Chapman explained the committee would receive an invitation for virtual voting within the week to vote 

on approving a unit and dean nominee participating on program reviews this cycle. 



 

Katie Chapman reported the status of two outstanding program reviews from the previous review cycle.   

 

Dave Chatterjee adjourned the meeting at 3:56 pm.  

 

 


